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Carey Kopay, Adjunct Biology Faculty

Review of proposal. 
Recommendation from Doris Hanhan was to include in-person meetings periodically over the course of the semester.  We agreed on 3 in-person meetings covering material that is critical to the course and also items that could not be covered as effectively in an online format
3 2-hour sessions of in-person meetings for the hybrid format would address the following topics:
1.  Initial meeting – covering volunteering requirements, TB testing, fingerprinting, mentor pairing and other logistics.
2. Guest panel – midterm of semester.  Guest panel of speakers addressing issues around credentialing, employment opportunities for new teachers, and education policy.  Representatives from credential programs, master teachers, new teachers, school administrators.  
3. Reflections – final session to reflect the semester as a group and offer guidance for future steps.
 
Other comments:
Discussion board threads are an important component.
Students should respond to at least 2 other student’s postings weekly.
Program needs to continue to connect with CSUEB teacher pathway for community college students.  
Doris Hanhan offered support for this proposal and offering GNST 11 through distance learning.
